

February 11, 2015

Janis Hoffman Victoria, BC

Sent via email: parentsforsafeschools@gmail.com

Dear Mrs. Hoffman:

In response to your letter emailed February 9, 2015, please be advised that for issues pertaining to your area of concern, Dr. Perry Kendall, Provincial Health Officer, is responsible for professional oversight.

I respectfully suggest that you forward your concerns to the individual responsible for performance management of the Chief Medical Health Officer of Island Health.

Yours sincerely,

Richard S. Stanwick, M.D., M.Sc., FRCPC, F.A.A.P.

Chief Medical Health Officer